
 

DUNLOP STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS  

2019-083T 

Weekly Project Update  
 

For Week Beginning: September 9rd 
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Health and Safety:      

Hoarding fencing and signage has been placed and erected in the preliminary phase, from west side 

of Mulcaster Intersection East to the Project limit (Poyntz Street). 

Proper protective equipment shall be worn at all times, inside the work area. 

Pedestrian Traffic and Deliveries will be directed by the Safety Ambassadors on site. 

All vehicular traffic is now being detoured around the work area. 

Access through the work area will only be for emergency vehicles and local residence as well as 

prearranged deliveries with the Public Relations Officer.      

           

Description of work Completed This Week: 

Continuation of the Water Main installation at the corner of Mulcaster down to Poyntz. 

Further removal of Asphalt and curb, as well as partial sidewalk removal. 

Removal of Structures, including benches and lights. 

 

 

Description of work planned for Next Week: 

Additional hoarding fencing to be placed from Mulcaster and Dunlop intersection to Owen and 

Dunlop Intersection, to commence phase 1A. 

Removal of asphalt and structures (benches, light standards). 

Guild electrical will be commencing deenergizing of street lights and traffic signals. 

 

 

Business Access Affected: 

 

All stores will be accessible via pedestrian walkways with no planned interruptions in the walkway 

area September 9th to September 13th.  

Access to Residential Condominiums @150 Dunlop Street and Commercial Plaza @151 Dunlop to 

be via Owen Street and Poyntz Street entrances of hoarding fencing. 

Deliveries for all businesses located between Poyntz and Owen to be coordinated with the Project 

Public Relations Officer -Nicole Maurice (705) 794-7800.  

 

Access to 151 Dunlop Street (Circle K) will be required to flush water out from an inside tap or sink 

Monday, September 9th, 2019. 

Access to 130 Dunlop Street (Artesian Boutique) will be required to flush water out from an inside 

tap or sink on Tuesday, September 10th, 2019. 

Access to 150 Dunlop Street (Bayshore Condos) will be required to provide an area to flush that will 

be close to where the water service comes in through the wall.  

Please make arrangements for fire watch again. 

 

 



 

 

Special Requirements of Businesses or Residents: 

All Garbage and Recycling is to be placed in the normal location (behind the hoarding fence) at the 

same time as per the City of Barrie regulations. Arnott Construction Ltd will ensure all Garbage and 

Recycling is collected as long as it meets the City of Barrie Waste Collection criteria. 

            
 


